
STUDENT BULLETIN 
December 3> 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
I beseech you therefore, brethern, by the mercies of God, that ye present 
your bodies a living sacrifice, holy, acceptable unto God, which is your 
reasonable service.

— Romans 12:1
FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE:

8-10 a.m.
Wed. 12/9 Eng. Comp. Classes
Thurs. 12/10 1st - MWF/M-F
Fri. 12/11 2nd ~ MWF/M-F
CHRISTMAS CONCERT:

10-12 a.m. 
3rd - MWF/M-F 
bth - MWF/M-F 
5th - MWF/M-F

1 - 3  p.nu 
6th - MWF/M-F 
1st, 2nd - TTh 
3rd, f̂th - TTh

December 3rd (Thursday) at 8:00 p.m. will be thb annual Christmas Concert 
presented by the Music Department featuring the College Choir, King's 
Choralons, and the Maranatha Sounds. Let's support this special event with 
our presence.
MISSIONS MIG:
This Friday, Dec. k, 1970, The Missions MIG - European Division will meet 
during Chapel.
SENIORS:

All those seniors who are participating in the afterglow Saturday night please 
meet in the SUB Saturday afternoon at 2:30 for a practice. If you can't be 
there, contact Janet Hartsfield. If you want to help and haven't been asked 
about it, just come to the SUB Saturday afternoon.
VEHICLES ON CAMPUS:
Students are requested not to drive to and from class. On campus students 
should not park in the Chapel lot as these spaces are reserved for off-campus cars.
LOST:

The fan from Mrs. Crowder's music room in Perks Hall is missing. If you have it 
or know of its whereabouts, please return it to that room. Thank you.
NORTHWEST COLLEGE ORATORY CONTEST:
The speakers selected by the audience were as follows:

Ladies Men
Iso place - Cris Jacobson 1st place — Dave Larson
2nd place - Gerry Forsberg 2nd place - Dale Lidstrom
SHARE A RIDE:
Anyone commuting from Monroe and who might be interested in sharing a ride, 
please contact Bruce Little Box 887.
CAMERA NEEDED:
Anyone having a good quality poloroid which the Public Relations Department 
could borrow, please contact Mr. Tanneberg or Mr. Randolph. They wish to 
experiment with the poloroid to see if the pictures are of such quality as 
to be necessary for publication.
CAN YOU SPARE JUST 15 MINUTES?
Yes, it only takes 15 minutes of your time to give a pint of blood, and by doing 
so, you are giving someone else a chance to live. It's a small price, indeed, 
for someone's life. Who knows? You may be the next person to need it.


